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January 19 , 1977 

Office of the }·lhite House Press Secretary 

-------------------~--~-----------------------------------
NOTICE TO TH~ PRESS 

The President today oeclared an emergency for the State of 
Nebraska because of the impact of a aro~ght. The 
President's action will permit the use of Federal funds in 
relief and recovery efforts in designated areas of the State. 

The •mergency situation has resulted from severe dr6ught 
conditions that have affected portions of the State. The 
drought has impacted heavily on livestock, as the pastures 
have died out because of the lack of moisture. The 
President's declaration of an emer;ericy will provide . 
emergency .livestock feed assistance oy the Agricultural 
Stabilization and Conservation Service of the u.s. 
Department of Agriculture to assist livestock producers 
needed to maintain foundation herCis in the State. · 

federal relief and recovery activities in ~ebraska will be 
coordinated by the Federal Disaster Assist~nc.e 
Administration, .Department of Housing and Urban Developrtent,. -
under the direction of Administrator Thomas P. Dunne. ~~. 
Dunne will designate th~ speeifi~:areas within the S~ate 
eligible for Federal assistance. ___ !1r. Francis x. Tobin, 
Regional Director of the Federal Disaster Assistance · 
Administration, Region VII, will be designated as the 
Federal Coordin~ting O£ficer to wor~ with the State in 
providing Federal assistance under the Disaster Relief Act 
of 1974, Public Law 93-238. 
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NOTE: 

ADDI·ri::}i'JAL INFORNA'!'ION FRO!>l FDAA: ( 202) 634-5.366 • 
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